Bargo Sports ground Management Committee Meeting

Wednesday 24 August 2016

Bargo Hall 7.00pm

Meeting opened 7.05

Attendance: Paul Schaefer

J Harkness

B Tyé

P Mills

W Southwell

B Nolan

T Morrison

R Hayes

K Tye

C Witteveen

R Andrews

Apologies: -M Hickman

Matters Arising from Previous Minutes

a) Trotters shed - one vehicle removed one to go

Acceptance of minutes moved Beth Nolan 2nd R Hayes Carried

Treasurer's Report

Treasurers Report was accepted. Moved Jenny Harkness 2nd: P Schaefer Carried

Correspondence

5/8/2016 There are new Hall hiring application forms

19/8/2016 Peter Paget re application for use of grounds and lights for AFL 9's Women's Comp ,5wks

23/8/2016 Tim Morrison re cricket pitch uncovering spreading of soil from pitch to be placed in trenches Paul asked what is happening re the upgrade of the cricket nets. An email is required advising scope of works as to what, when and how.

24/8/2016 From Danae re NSW Asian Cup 2015 Legacy Fund re particulars

Correspondence accepted Moved W Southwell 2nd T Morrison Carried

General Business

- a) BDHVC No Issues
- b) AFL Seniors- Move to Wilton has been successful. There may be a few hiccups coming in the future. General update from Russell Andrews
- c) BRLFC -enquiry re the AFL post removal-no action until meeting is held at the end of September
- d) TDCC-Paul advised that TDCC is still responsible to uncover the pitch and a date will be discussed
- e) TENNIS -Overhanging gum is causing a concern. Paul will follow up.
- f) Toilet Block near the playground has had new lights installed, also more lighting at the car park.
- g) Green Shed-Some alterations are planned and driveway issues sorted.
- h) Toilet Block near the cricket nets has been referred to council re being cleaned up, bird proof etc
- i) Paul proposed replacement of all lights in hall with LED tubes the advantages being brighter and cheaper to operate 2nd K Tye Carried

Meeting closed

7.58pm

Next meeting:

23/11/2016